
Dear 7th and 8th Grade Astor Families;    September12, 2017 

We are very happy to let you know that we will be starting an After-School Homework Club 

starting on Wednesday, Sept. 13.  Students in 7th and 8th grade will have the opportunity to stay 

after school from 2:30 to 3:15 every Wednesday and Thursday.  They will have time, peace, and 

space to work and get support when they are in need.   

The students will be required to stay until 3:15 unless they have a parent note requesting an 

early release.  If a student is disruptive of the peace, or isn’t working consistently, they will be 

sent home following a phone call home.  We are unable to accommodate younger siblings. 

The schedule is as following: 

Wednesdays and Thursdays: 2:30 – 3:15  

Week 1 – Mr. Allen’s Room 

Week 2 – Ms. Germaneri’s Room 

Week 3 – Ms. Johnson’s Room 

Week 4 – Mr. Siron’s Room 

 

I give my child ________________________________________ permission to attend After-

School Homework Club: (Check one of the following) 

o I would like them to attend every Wednesday and Thursday 

o I would like them to attend every Wednesday 

o I would like them to attend every Thursday 

o I would like them to drop in when it is necessary 

 

__________        ______________________________________             _________________ 

Date                       Signature             Phone 

Please encourage your child to take advantage of this time to get assignments completed and 

get help when they need it.   

 


